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28.6.22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Transition from Y2 to Y3 
 
As part of the process where our Year 2 children will be 
moving up from KS1 to KS2 in September, we would like to 
invite you to come and have a short meeting next Tuesday, 
5th July, at 2.30pm.  We’ll finish in good time for you to 
collect your child(ren) at the end of school, and it will give 
us a chance to hopefully answer your questions, so that 
you can support your child through this important change. 
 
Please come along to the KS2 playground gate, where we 
will come and meet you.  If you are not able to come on 
Wednesday, but would like to ask specific questions, 
please feel free to email me at 
drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins   Kate Dowdall 
Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher 
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